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TAPE 239, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:20 a.m.

SB 859 - Work Session

018    MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  explains the bill
-describes the -5 amend submitted by Rep Eighmey (EXHIBIT A)

035    MOTION:  Rep Shields moves the -5 amendments to SB 859

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

040  MOTION: Rep Shields moves SB 859 as  amended to the floor with a do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the  motion carries with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Eighmey will carry the bill

SB 864 - Work Session

065    ZERMER:  Explains the bill -describes the -2 amendment which
replaces the bill (EXHIBIT B)

105   NANCY  SAYAN,  MATERNITY  CARE  ACCESS  PLANNING  COMMISSION:
requests another work session  after amendments are  shared with  the



chair and

vice-chair of the Commission -addresses -2 amendments: -the plan is
finished and should be part of the amendment -page 2, line 27,
subsection 4 of section 3: -alignment of language

Submitted for the record, testimony on SB 864 (EXHIBIT C)

SB 580 - Work Session

156    ZERMER:  Explains the bill -6 amendment -7 amendment submitted by
Rep Meek (EXHIBIT D) -fiscal statement on the -7 amendment (EXHIBIT E)

177  MIKE LINCICUM,  MHDDSD: reviews  the fiscal  impact statement  on
the -7 amendment -discusses unresolved issues brought forth by the -7
amend (see exhibit E, page 2) -supports SB 580A and the -6 amendment

284    REP MEEK:  discusses cost of services

299  LINCICUM:  explains the  assumptions on  which  the fiscal 
statement is based -House Appropriations budget

322  REP MEEK: no  progress has been  made to give  communities the
resources to keep patients at home

377    REP FISHER:  discusses budget

400    LINCICUM:  discusses SB 166 -disposal of state property

TAPE 240, SIDE A

020    MOTION:  Rep Luke moves the -6 amendments

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

022    MOTION:  Rep Meek moves the -7 amendments

027   REP   LUKE:  this   issue  warrants   attention,   but  there  
are no appropriations 028  REP.  EIGHMEY: agrees,  the intent  is 
laudable but  the timing  is not appropriate -opposes the -7 amendments

031    REP FISHER:  appreciates study of the issue

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion fails with Rep Dell, Rep Eighmey,

Rep Luke, Rep Shields, and Chair Ford voting NAY and Rep Fisher and Rep
Meek voting AYE

MOTION: Rep Luke moves SB 580  as amended to the floor  with a do pass

recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the  motion carries with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Meek will carry the bill

SB 62 - Public Hearing



070  RUTH  VANDEVER, EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR, OREGON  BOARD OF  PHARMACY:
submits and reviews section by section analysis of the bill (EXHIBIT F)
-refers to Board of Pharmacy administrative rules (EXHIBIT G) -reviews
proposed amendments

255  JIM CARLSON, OREGON MEDICAL ASSOCIATION:  supports the A2 amend
(EXHIBIT H) -clarification of legislative intent that no language has
any impact on physicians,  nurse  practitioners,  or  others   in  terms
 of  sample

prescriptions they might provide to patients

268  BRIAN DELASHMUTT,  OREGON NURSES  ASSOCIATION: the  legislation
does not have that impact -supports the A2 amendment

SB 62 - Work Session

284    MOTION:  Rep Meek moves the -A2 amendments to SB 62

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

ZERMER: this amendment does not reflect  reverting back to the current

fees on page 5

292  MOTION: Rep Meek moves to retain the  original language on lines 23
& 24 on page 5

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

314  MOTION: Rep  Meek moves SB  62 as  amended to the  floor with  a do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the  motion carries with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Meek will carry the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:15 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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